
WE ARE MOVING TO OUR NEW SCHOOL SOON! 
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SAD: MOTHER SAINETI IS GONE 



The second quarter of 2025 will be the saddest for us 
at Tamiranashe. 

We lost one of the pillars of what we seek to achieve 
as an institution, a mother-figure to all of us here. 

We can never quantify what we benefitted from Mrs 
MoreJoy Saineti, a passionate and hands-on support-
er of Tamiranashe Trust’s programs and objectives. 

We are at a loss even to imagine how we will move 
forward without her. 

Yet we have to. 

And our pledge to Mother Saineti, even as we bid her 
farewell, is that we will continue to work towards the 
goals she so passionately supported us to pursue. 

Her memory will remain etched in the history of 
Tmiranashe, and we will always make sure she is nev-
er forgotten. 

She sadly passed away on Friday 13 June 2025 in the 
United Kingdom, where she was based. 

Here is hoping the Saineti family take consolation in 
that she left the mark of a caring mother. 

Nancy Mbaura 

FROM THE FOUNDER’S DESK 
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SCHOOL PROJECT GOING ON WELL 

Above is the beginnings of our school project. 
Nor the best of sights anyway. 

Our movement from this to a well-built place is 
accelerating now, thanks to the support of Kan-
thari Foundation, Journeyman International and 
many well-wishers, local and external. 

It is such support which has enabled us to take 
another step towards the long-cherished dream 
of building our own school. 

Very soon, we will move to a better place, and a 
better future for these children. 

More help is still needed, though. Well-wishers 
are still welcome on board. 

These children will forever be grateful for your 
role in brightening their future.                                   
Feel free to get in touch. 3 

BELOW: She and 999 other Mt Carmel               
students will soon move to a new school 



THANK YOU ALL 
FOR                      

KEEPING THE 
DREAM ALIVE 

 

We are forever indebted to our change driver, 
Nancy Mbaura, whose continued quest for 
knowledge will benefit us in the long run. 

Since obtaining a Diploma in Entrepreneurship 
and Skills Development (Bharat Sevac Samaj Col-
lege, India) and a Diploma in Leadership and So-
cial Change (Kanthari Institute, India), she has 
not rested in her pursuit for capacitation. 

Recently, she attended a masterclass on entre-
preneurship at the local Embassy of the United 
States of America (USA). 

The occasion was also graced by the Permanent 
Secretary in the Ministry of Women’s Affairs, 
Community, Small and Medium Enterprises De-
velopment, Dr Mavis Sibanda. 

Tamiranashe Trust                                                                        
Contacts: 0772 355 070                                           

Email: info@tamiranashetrust.org                            
Website: www.tamiranashetrust.org 4 


